
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Ben J. Arguijo
Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Duskie Bennett; Todd Roberson; Wade Dittrich
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Site Closure Request - Covington A Federal 0002 (1RP-4816)
Date: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:56:13 AM

BLM accepts your closure request.

NOTE:  LPC Timing Stipulations are in effect - from March 1st through June 15th.  Please plan
remedial activities accordingly. Check for African Rue…treat (before it gets out of control).

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Shelly J Tucker
Environmental Protection Specialist
O&G Spill/Release Coordinator

575.234.5905 - Direct 
575.361.0084 - Cellular  
575.234.6235 - Emergency Spill Number 

stucker@blm.gov

Bureau of Land Management
620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately investigate
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment or if the location
fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event a site does not achieve successful restoration, or future issues with
contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address these issues until they are fully mitigated and the
location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

On Mon, Apr 23, 2018 at 4:08 PM, Ben J. Arguijo <ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com> wrote:
Olivia/Shelly,

Attached please find the "Remediation Summary & Site Closure Request" for the Covington
A Federal 002 release site (1RP-4816).

A Final C-141 is also attached.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Ben J. Arguijo
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Ben J. Arguijo
Environmental Project Manager
Trinity Oilfield Services
P.O. Box 2587
Hobbs, NM  88241
(575)390-7208
ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com
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